
 
 

 
 
 

 

NOTICE 
(As of January 13, 2021) 

 

Temagami First Nation’s official SNOWMOBILE TRAIL is now OPEN and TFN will 
continue prepping (dragging) the train in accordance with the TFN Ice Policy in 
preparation for a vehicle ice road. Snowmobilers using the snowmobile trail are to 
stay left of the pickets – access points are marked on/off at the Beach 
(Arnold’s/Woody’s) and on/off at the Manitou Landing. 
 
Be advised that Band Vehicles (cars, trucks) are NOT permitted to travel on 
snowmobile trails at this time. Another notice will be circulated to inform you of 
when ploughing for a vehicle ice road will begin.  
 
Be advised that those travelling off the marked (picketed) snowmobile trail are 
doing so at their own risk – TFN snowmobiles are not permitted to travel off of 
the marked picketed snowmobile trail unless directed otherwise. 
 
IT IS STRONGLY RECOMMENDED that residents do not leave the island unless is it 
for essential purposes.  
 
Stay home, stay safe! 
 
Safe travels to all,  
 
 
David McKenzie 
Interim Executive Director 
Temagami First Nation 


